
 

January 23, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 

Ms. Kimberly Cheatle 

Director 

United States Secret Service 

 

Dear Director Cheatle: 

 

 We write today relating to the discovery of “documents marked classified from Joe 

Biden’s vice presidency” that have been found at multiple locations.1  Since July 30, 2021, we 

have raised concerns about whether then-Vice President Joe Biden stored and archived 

government records in compliance with federal records laws.  According to reports, your agency 

is “prepared to turn over documentation of visitors to [President] Biden’s Delaware home if 

requested by Congress.”2  Accordingly, as part of our ongoing congressional investigation, we 

request that no later than February 2, 2023, the Secret Service provide a full and complete list of 

all individuals who entered the locations where classified records relating to then-Vice President 

Biden’s tenure have been identified.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

                                       

         

 

 

 

Ron Johnson        Charles E. Grassley 

Ranking Member       Ranking Member 

Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations    Committee on the Judiciary 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           
1 Adriana Diaz, Andres Triay, Arden Farhi, More Biden documents marked classified found in at least one other 

location, CBS News, (Jan. 11, 2023) https://www.cbsnews.com/news/more-biden-documents-marked-classified-

two-other-locations/.  
2 David Spunt, Timothy H.J. Nerozzi, Biden classified document investigation: Secret Service ready to provide 

Delaware visitors, source says, Fox News (Jan. 19, 2023) https://www.foxnews.com/politics/biden-classified-

document-investigation-secret-service-ready-provide-delaware-visitors-source-says. 
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cc:  The Honorable Jon Ossoff 

 Chairman 

 Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations 

 

 The Honorable Richard Durbin 

 Chairman 

 Committee on the Judiciary 

 

 The Honorable Joseph V. Cuffari 

 Inspector General  

 


